
FEASIBILITY STUDY FINAL REPORT

� Consultants Faye MacLeod, Calum MacLeod and Duncan MacPherson will
present the Draft Final Feasibility Study for the potential purchase of Ulva.

� Update on progress and info about next steps with the Community Right to Buy
process.

� There should be plenty of time for discussion and opportunities for questions and
feedback. Members of the Ulva Buyout Sub Committee will also be available to
answer your questions and hear your opinions.

Ulva Ferry
Primary School

on

Mon 4th December
7.30pm

Dervaig
Village Hall

on

Tues 5th December
7.30pm


